“Autumn is the
season to find
contentment at
home by paying
attention to what

we already have.”

X

Dear Parents,

It seems that everything is slowing falling into place. Kids are
getting used to the routine and are calmer and content.

In October, we are seeing a sharp rise in Covid cases in Edmonton.
Our Centre continues to be very vigilant to health safety
procedures such as hand washing and surface cleaning. In
addition, small acts like washing hands and wearing masks are
becoming second nature for our little ones. Remember, if you
child presents any cold-like symptoms, keep him/her at home.

Please, make sure that you child has a face mask, or two, and
hand sanitizer and encourage them to wear it at all times.

The school routes are finalized and running smoothly. But we can
always add more schools if there is enough demand. Just let us
know.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any commendations
and/or concerns.

Take care,

Fort Road Day Care and OSC



